
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Heidi Costello
Subject: Fwd: City Manager"s Report
Date: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 10:50:05 AM

for update folder

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lynn Gabrieli <lgabrieli@shorelinewa.gov>
Date: March 4, 2015 at 10:35:44 AM PST
To: Tavia Tan <ttan@shorelinewa.gov>, Debbie Tarry <dtarry@shorelinewa.gov>, John Norris <jnorris@shorelinewa.gov>
Cc: Eric Friedli <efriedli@shorelinewa.gov>
Subject: City Manager's Report

The Giving Garden at Twin Ponds Community Garden has been recognized by “Lettuce Link” as one of the top contributors to local food banks in the whole Seattle area. Lettuce Link is a non-profit component of Solid Ground whose mission is to “Build community to end

 poverty.” On average each year, Lettuce Link programs get more than 20,000 pounds of fresh vegetables onto the tables of people who need them in the Seattle area. The Giving Garden ranked 4th out of 15 Seattle area P-Patches in pounds of fresh produce donated in
 2014. Over 3,000 pounds of fresh, organic produce were donated to Hopelink Shoreline from Twin Ponds Community Garden last year!
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